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OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSION E R

Dr. John V. Granger
Counselor for Scientific and

Technological Affairs
American Enbassy
London, England
FP0 NY ')9510'

Dear Dr. Grand P
3-

Mw that I have completed a long but very productive trip, I want to
e. press my appreciation for the time that you and your staff devoted to
making arrangements for the two earlier trips (one planned but not
taken) and for this visit. The meetings and facility visit were most
useful, and the travel arrangements made it easy and efficient to get
around in the U.K.

hincerely,
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Joseph M. Hendrie
Commissioner
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